It was also discussed and moved that Tamar Avnet would work, along with Gabriel Cwilich, to develop and distribute a new faculty survey, to be distributed to Faculty Council members for distribution to colleagues at their schools. Some questions were raised as to which faculty colleagues should be included in the survey, and while the issue was not definitively resolved, several people expressed the view that each school should be left to decide whom to include. A target date of mid-April was set for the distribution of the survey, and Tamar will report back at the next meetingo benivey(r)14vh4 b)-0.8 (t50.6 (w.5e002 To